
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

MAR 17 2n16 
Luis A. Planas 
Dassault Falcon Jet Corp. 
PO Box 967 
Little Rock, AR 72203 

RE: Notice of Termination, Stormwater Construction General Permit, New UPH and Cabinet 
Shop Addition, Little Rock, AR (Permit Tracking No. ARR154481, AFIN 60-00617) 

Dear Mr. Planas: 

In accordance with receipt of the Notice of Termination (NOT), you are hereby notified that the 
coverage under the General Permit ARR150000 with tracking number ARR154481 has been 
terminated effective the date of this letter. Resumption of construction activities at this site resulting 
in a storm water discharge of any pollutant to waters of the State is unlawful, and it will be necessary 
to file a new Notice of Intent prior to commencing any such activities. 

Receipt of this termination does not relieve any operator of the responsibility to comply with any other 
applicable federal, state or local statute, ordinance, policy, or regulation. If you have any questions 
concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to contact Sarah Cousins in the 
Permits Section at (501) 682-0627. 

2}1~1 
John Bailey, P.E. 
Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 
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cc: Electronic Filing (ARR154481) 
Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 

ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
5301 NORTHSHORE DRIVE I NORTH UTILE ROCK I ARKANSAS 72118-5317 I TELEPHONE 501-682-07441 FAX 501-682-0880 

www.adea.state.ar.us 


